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SOS   -   Support Our School     Who Are We?   We are the Fundraising Group that forms part of the Parent Association.   Currently we have about 12 members (from the 208 school families) who meet to  plan events and raise much needed funds for Neilston Primary  School.  We also  have a group of parents who have their PVG and they help to supervise discos and  other events for the children.     What do we do?   We plan and run events to raise funds for the school.    This year we have run discos in October, February and M ay.   We organise the Christmas Fayre. We sell raffle tickets at the Christmas shows  to win Silverburn Vouchers.  We organise the School Calendar and/or Cauliflower  Cards at Christmas.  In previous years we have held Pamper Nights, Duck Races,  Ceilidhs and m any more fundraisers.   Why?   This year we have raised over £4000 that has been used to benefit the school.   The money is used for a wide variety of reasons and over the last two years these  are some of the things that we have contributed to:  we pay for the C hristmas  presents at Christmas for P1 - P3, the Leavers dance for the Primary 7s, the  Primary 7 ties, the medals at Sports Day, we subsidise every class getting a school  trip, we have paid for playground equipment, the Mobile Assault Course for the  whole sch ool to enjoy, £3000 towards I pads and much, much more.  The money  that we raise helps support the working of the school and gives all of the children  a better experience.     BUT   Our numbers are small and we   are   all busy working parents with other things to  do.    We want our children to have the best experience at Neilston Primary School  but we are now pushed to the limit.  We need YOUR help.  We  need more   people  to come into the group to help plan and organise events.  We  need more   parents  PVGd to allow them to  supervise discos.  We  need more   people to raise the funds  to support the school.  We  need more   people.   At present the money that we have will be used to subsidise the cost of the whole  school trip to the pantomime.  This takes the cost off of parents but l eaves us  with no funds to subsidise the class trips and to pay for extras within the school.  This is usually covered by a cheque that we give to the school for £2000 every  June  –   this will NOT be given this year.   Unless we can get further support  –   the ext ras that we previously mention  will  not happen.  
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